PASSING THE GAVEL



Retiring President, Fred McGinley passes the gavel to the incoming President, Mike Ebert.



2012 - 2013

President Mike Ebert

President-elect

Mark Cook

Treasurer

David Borgmeyer

INSTALLATION DINNER 2012-2013

The Installation Dinner was chaired by President, Fred McGinley, who shared with the audience his thanks for the club members' cooperation and support during his tenure. He delineated the many jobs and assignments that were handled so well by the chairpersons during the year which helped to make the St. Charles Optimist Club the great club that it is.

The members in attendance gave Fred a standing ovation for the great job of serving as our President for the past two years.

The gavel was passed to our new President, Mike Ebert. Mike challenged the club to continue the great efforts of the past, to focus on the future by enrolling new members and to help carry on the Optimist tradition of being "Friend of Youth" for the next fifty years.

Following the dinner and speeches, Retiring Presdient, Fred McGinley conducted the

swearing in ceremony.

OPTIMIST OF THE YEAR The Optimist Creed



President, Fred McGinley congratulates "Optimist of the Year" Roger Deppe



OFFICERS

Secretary

Paul Hauser

BOARD MEMBERS 2013 - 2013

(Two-year Term) **Roger Deppe** Ralph Sundermeier John White (One-year Term) Jean Kent Joan Wagner **Dale Westby**

THE INSTALLATION DINNER



STEVE HEMPEL SHARON NORTH JOHN WHITE JOAN WAGNER GERRY PRINSTER JACKIE BORGMEYER DAVID BORGMEYER

SHARON BORGMEYER



ROGER DEPPE AUDREY DEPPE BLANCHE AVERY **BOB AVERY** FRED MCGINLEY LORI MCGINLEY RALPH SUNDERMEIER

HUGH ORR



CLARK CILEK

RICK PUNDMANN

MARGE PUNDMANN

CARL SANDSTEDT



WHAT' YOUR DAUGHTER'S NAME JODI COOK MARK COOK DALE WESTBY MARION SCHMIDT DEREK EBERT

> MIKE EBERT JEAN KENT